& % Republic of the Philippines
‘B3 Bepartment of Education

ot e DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

SGOD-2025-7) QZ(

To

HEALTH AND NUTRITION UNIT PERSONNEL
DiCNHS SECONDARY NURSE

Subject : PARTICIPATION IN THE CONDUCT OF ORIENTATION ON

Date

MONKEY POX FOR STAKEHOLDERS

May 29, 2025

Attached is the invitation from the Provincial Health Office regarding the
conduct of a one (1) day Orientation on Monkey Pox for Stakeholders on June
5, 2025 from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM at Ascencia Resto Bar, Digos City.

This activity aims to provide updates on the prevention, detection, isolation,
treatment and re-integration for MPOX.

In this connection, the Health and Nutrition Unit personnel and the
DiCNHS Secondary Nurse, Radee King Corpuz, RN are hereby directed to
attend and participate the activity.

Travel and other incidental expenses shall be charged to local funds, and
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For and in the absence of the
Schools Division Superintendent

?lﬁu_. R
OLLIE B. OLIVER, JD MATE

Chlef ES - SGOD
Officer-In-Charge

MAF-HNU/SGOD

MATATAG

9 RoxasStreet corner Lopez Jaena Street, Zone |l, Digos City (8002)
& (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396

nDepEd Digos City

@ depeddigoscity.org
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MELANIE P. ESTACIO,Ph.D,CESO VI 1§ 4 ¥
Schools Division Superintendent 2
Digos City Schools Division Office
Roxas St., Digos City, Davao del Sur

ATTENTION: MICAH A. FUENTES, MD
Medical Officer lll
Health & Nutrition Department

Dear Dr. Estacio,

Good day!

In light with the evolving situation on MPOX in the province, the Provincial Health Office will be
conducting a one (1) day Orientation on Monkey Pox for Stakeholders on June 5,2025 from

8:00 A - i ity. The objective of this orientation is to
provide updates on the prevention, detection, isolation, treatment and re-integration for MPOX.

In line with this, we are inviting your Health & Nutrition Section personnel on the said activity.
We are hoping for the approval of our request. For more information, please contact Ms. Marie
Jane Lalaine N. Dofiles, RN at 0919-599-8086 Provincial EREID Focal Person.

Thank you very much and God bless you.

Respectfully yours,

Q’l\m
JONNA A. MASONGSONG, MD, FPSMS, MAHA, MPH

Provincial Health Officer I F/



